

Dear Bethel Families,

It's school portrait time!

I am very excited to be coming to Bethel Academy again this year! It has been my joy and privilege to capture your children over the last few years! I'm so excited for another great school picture day! This year we will be holding school photos on: Friday, October 5, 2018!

We also have another great announcement for you all! After many requests over the years, we decided to officially make available to all Bethel Families.... BETHEL FAMILY PICTURE NIGHT! Which will be held on **Thursday**, **October 11th from 5-7pm at Meadowmere Park** in Grandview! All scheduling for this event will be done through Bethel Academy. There are 15 minute slots available for families and just like the rest of our school photos, you only purchase if you LOVE your photos!

The first thing you should know about how we run picture day is that, unlike almost any other school photo studio you may be familiar with, we don't require prepayment. With us, you don't purchase anything unless you like your photos.

Some other information you may find helpful about how we do things is:

- We photograph each child at school both individually, and with their class.
- -Siblings are photographed together. If you have another child that is not a student at Bethel feel free to contact the school to arrange to bring them in for a sibling pose.
- Our photos are done outdoors with natural light and we strongly value capturing your child's personality.
- -All proofing and purchasing is done securely online- approximately 2-3 weeks after photo day you will receive a personal email link to your private gallery to view and purchase your photos.
- We off digital options for families who prefer to own their files.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me: saralepage22@gmail.com
I look forward to serving you and your beautiful families!

Sincerely,
Sara LePage
www.saralepagephotography.com